
 

 

 

Circular No. 05 of 2022 

on 
 

Updating the precautionary measures against COVID-19 

pandemic at the Federal Government level 

 

To: All Ministries and Federal entities: 

 

Greetings, 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources presents you its 

best regards, wishing you continued health and safety. 

 

Further to the circular issued by the Federal Authority for Government 

Human Resources No. (21) of 2021 regarding the update of 

Precautionary measures against COVID-19 pandemic at the Federal 

Government level; due to the significant decline in COVID-19 cases, and in 

order to unify all rules governing the precautionary measures related to 

COVID-19 pandemic, in coordination with the  National Emergency Crisis 

and Disasters Management Authority, and the Ministry of Health and 

Prevention, and based on the directives issued, it was decided to amend 

the validity period of PCR test for Al Al-Hosn green status for entering public 

spaces, follows:  
 

Extending the validity period of the “Green Pass” status on Al Hosn app for 

those who are fully vaccinated, to become up to (30) 

days instead of (14) days, as of April 29, 2022 

 



 

 

In the meantime, the Authority would like to stress the importance of 

adhering to all procedures implemented at the Federal Government level, to 

ensure abidance by Al Hosn Program regarding vaccination of all employees 

and customers. 

While wishing safety for all, the Authority would like to confirm that these 

rules and procedures are subject to change according 

to the health authorities’ needs of and in coordination with the authorities 

concerned with emergencies and crises. 
 

Finally, be assured of the Authority’s unlimited support and assistance 

regarding the implementation of this circular, via the communication 

channels shown below. 

 

Thank you  

  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

For more information, please contact the Authority through its communication channels 

provided below: 

 Unified Call Center: 600525524 

 Customer Happiness System (CHS): https://www.fahr.gov.ae/CRM/ar 

 

Issued on: April 30, 2022 

https://www.fahr.gov.ae/CRM/ar

